
Criw Cymraeg 
 
We have had Pupil Voice sessions within the group to 
decide the route of Welsh assemblies this year. Since 
then, Criw Cymraeg have taken control of Welsh 
themed assemblies every other week and construct 
and lead these, themselves.  
 
Criw Cymraeg have also fed into Pupil Voice sessions 
about Helpwr Heddiw within their classes. They made a 
group decision to rename the Welsh areas of the class 
to 'Wal Cymraeg' and fed back ideas of what they like 
to be seen in these areas.  
 


